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22nd April 2021 
 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I am writing this letter to inform you that as of Monday 26th April 2021 the Crabmill 
Lane entrance to school will be open for use by parents.   
 
School has been able to make this decision due to the decreasing number of Covid 
cases both nationally and locally, plus the relaxation of Government guidance as we 
all prepare to leave the Covid restrictions. 
 
In order to ensure safety guidance is met by all, there will be cones and tape dividing 
the walk way into 2 sections.  We ask that you keep to your right hand side as you 
come on to the school grounds and join the one-way system.  On leaving the KS2 
playground, you should also keep to the right as you walk back up to the Crabmill 
Lane gates.  This will ensure that no parents need to cross over each other.  Please 
ensure that you keep a 2m distance from anyone that is not in your family bubble.  
 
In order to make this successful, we will still need your support in keeping to the 
other guidelines we have in place - you will still need to wear a mask on school site, 
unless you are exempt, and keep to the safe distancing rules. There will be staff to 
help you through this transition should you need any.  
 
Together we can make this work, as we have previously done when adjusting to the 
changes Covid 19 forced upon us. Your support throughout has enabled and will 
continue to allow us to keep everyone in our school community as safe as possible 
during such a difficult time. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Sofina Islam OBE 
Headteacher 
 
 

 


